
 

 
 

 
January 29, 2024 
 
Norine Allerdice, Plan reviewer 
City of Mercer island 
 
RE: 4701 88th Ave SE  
 Consistency Review of 
 PERMIT APPLICATION #2304-174 
 
Dear Allerdice, 
The plan review comments from the “Mercer Island” dated 11/30/23 have been reviewed.  
Revisions have been made to the plan as required and are noted as follows-       
 
1. Line he shows the total sqft of 2296 on the site development sheet.  
2. Building area, new/addition area sqft shows 55 sqft.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Paul C Rector 
 
RR DESIGN LLC 
paul@rectordesigns.com 
253.332.6244 


